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TROUBLING AMBIGUITY: GOVERNANCE IN SA HEALTH

Tuesday, 03 December 2019

The Commissioner’s report ‘Troubling Ambiguity: Governance in SA Health’ was tabled in
Parliament this morning.

The report can be downloaded from the ICAC website — icac.sa.gov.au/investigation-reports

For media enquiries please contact 0428 389 493 or media@icac.sa.gov.au.



https://icac.sa.gov.au/investigation-reports
mailto:media@icac.sa.gov.au

